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~ The Perfect Wilmot Sunset ~ 

Seen from the home that backs onto the 

fields at the Livingston Blvd. subdivision. 

Photo courtesy of Ashley Gillies  
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Wow! More exciting destinations as The Baden Outlook continues to travel  … 

    To Flanders Fields in Belgium, Nova Scotia with more pics on page 35. 

Colleen Herner and Marlene Miller visited Halifax on 

their East Coast Cruise and are here in the doorway of 

the “wee li0le” Maud Lewis house which is  on 

display inside of the art gallery of Nova Sco6a.  

Nick, Be0y, and Kayla Bergsma took the Baden Outlook to the 

John McCrae Memorial in Flanders Fields, Belgium.  

 
     Thanks for taking us along 
with you on your vacation and 

sharing your photos with  
our readers! 



The Baden Outlook travelled to Northern Ireland, a Mediterranean Cruise, and New York 

Ken Alischer, Cindy Dickinson, and Doug and Cathy 

Baier had their Baden Outlook on a 2 week 

Mediterranean cruise from Barcelona to Venice.  

Peter and Pauline Fordham of New Hamburg took the Baden Outlook 

on a drive through the Mountains of Mourne in Northern Ireland.  

Chris, Holden and 

Bennet Sco0 seen 

on Pra0 Rock (New 

York's Mount 

Rushmore) with the 

Baden Outlook.   
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